
CLIPSTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting held on Tuesday 15th July 2014

Present:- Councillors. R. Burnham (chairman), M. Parrott M. Fowler  Mrs. A. Fellowes  T. Price  
Mrs. H. Weston  

Apologies:- Cllrs. P. Hooper Mrs. C. Kemsley-Pein 

Planning 
Applications:- Further consideration regarding plans not originally provided by Daventry District Council 

on application:- 

      DA/2014/0477  
    Reserved Matters application for construction of 5 detached dwellings and 

garages 
     The Woodyard, Naseby Road, Clipston 

The Parish Council objhect to this application as the dwellings are far too large 
for the site and for that area of the village.  The comments made previously must 
also be taken into consideration. 

The Parish Council do not want the ‘gifted area’  shaded on plan SJA180.03A.  It 
must be ensured that this area is managed efficiently with a properly structured 
management company so that each house on the development has equal 
responsibility for the satisfactory upkeep of the land, the land being transferred to 
the management company. 

Considerations regarding the  
vandalised noticeboard:- The meeting agreed that:- 

1) The clerk requests a meeting, as soon as possible, with the PCSO and area 
supervisor in order to fully establish what options are available and how to 
close the matter quickly. 

2) The notice board should be sent back to the manufacturer for repair as soon 
as possible.

Any Other  
Business:-  None 

Meeting closed at 6.30 pm 


